
ABSENCES: If they are likely to be
absent on any day, or part of the day,
please report the absence by 8:30am 

Telephone: 01483 771 321, select option
1 for absences or email:
absences@goldsworthprimary.co.uk

You must provide brief details of the
illness and if your child has had any
vomiting or diarrhoea, please state this
clearly.

Absences for Medical/Dental
appointments should also be reported
well in advance by emailing
absences@goldsworthprimary.co.uk
providing confirmation of the appointment
i.e. an email/SMS/screenshot.

NEWSLETTER

Deputy Headteacher
dgunning@goldsworthprimary.co.uk 

David Gunning

Deputy Head’s Lines
Dear Parents and Carers
 
I cannot believe we are already halfway through the summer term. We certainly finished on a high with two
school trips, cross country event, class assembly, open afternoon, two swimming galas and Goldsworths Got
Talent (and lots more!)! 
 
However, I want to start by thanking the team of volunteers who helped during Saturday’s Ground Force
morning. Mrs Conner and I were very appreciative of the time, energy and excellent work that has helped
improve our Forest School Areas. It was wonderful to see so many families and we hope to do one more
Saturday morning in the latter part of the summer term. 
 
Next, I want to congratulate Scarlett in Year 6 who is performing in the West End production of Stranger
Things - The First Shadow. Scarlett had her first show on Tuesday and did a fantastic job. We are all so
proud of Scarlett and wish her all the best in the upcoming shows. 
 
Talking about West End performances, 5J produced a blockbuster assembly on Thursday. The children
brought their learning to life superbly with dance, exercise, art, humour and music. Henry VIII even made an
appearance! Well done to the children and staff for such an inspirational assembly.
 
The swimming galas were a huge success. I didn’t join the Year 5s on Wednesday but I could hear the
excitement from the Year 4 classroom I was teaching in. I did manage to join Year 6 for the start of their gala
and it was such an uplifting experience. Thank you to Miss Mills, Miss Baird and all of the staff who made this
possible for the children. Results are being announced today so I am sure your children will update you this
afternoon!
 
I am now looking forward to joining the children for Goldsworths Got Talent this morning and we will feedback
in the next newsletter. It is such a pleasure working in a school where enrichment and joy are at the heart of
the curriculum. However, these events are heavily reliant on our teachers going over and above to organise. I
know will join me in thanking the staff here for providing such inspiring opportunities.
 
I want to remind you that In2Sport are hosting a multi-skills morning club on Thursdays for Years R - 2 and on
Fridays for Years 3 - 6. The sessions start after half term in the school from 8am - 8.40am. Please use the link
below to book: 
 
https://In2sport.classforkids.io
 
Finally, thank you for joining us at yesterday’s open classrooms. It was fantastic to see such a big turnout and
great to see how much the children enjoyed showcasing their work!
 
I hope you all have a restful half term break and look forward to welcoming the children back to school on
Monday 3rd June.

I M P O R T A N T  N O T I C E S  A N D
T E R M  D A T E S

Please ensure you have the
term dates in your diary. The
school will not be able to
authorise any term time
holidays, so please ensure
you book within holiday
periods.

B e  t h e  b e s t  w e  c a n  b e

2 4 t h  M a y  2 0 2 4

mailto:absences@goldsworthprimary.co.uk
mailto:absences@goldsworthprimary.co.uk
mailto:dgunning@goldsworthprimary.co.uk
mailto:dgunning@goldsworthprimary.co.uk
https://in2sport.classforkids.io/


Weekly Reminders...
8 . 3 0  G A T E S  O P E N  ( P L E A S E  D O  N O T  D R O P  C H I L D R E N  O F F  A N Y  E A R L I E R )
8 . 4 0  C H I L D R E N  S H O U L D  B E  I N  C L A S S  F O R  R E G I S T R A T I O N
1 5 . 1 5  G A T E S  O P E N
1 5 . 2 0  S C H O O L  F I N I S H E S
1 5 . 3 0  G A T E S  A R E  L O C K E D

C A R  P A R K  S A F E T Y  
P L E A S E  C A N  W E  R E M I N D  Y O U  O F  T H E  I M P O R T A N C E  O F  W A L K I N G  T H R O U G H  T H E  C A R  P A R K  S A F E L Y .   P A R E N T ' S  W H O  H A V E
C O L L E C T E D  C H I L D R E N  F R O M  C L U B S / W I S E  O W L  A R E  S T I L L  W A L K I N G  W H E R E  T H E  B A R R I E R  I S  A N D  T H I S  I S  O F T E N  W I T H  T H E I R
C H I L D R E N  N E X T  T O  T H E M .  T H E R E  H A V E  B E E N  A  F E W  I N S T A N C E S  N O W  W H E R E  C H I L D R E N  A N D  P A R E N T S  W A L K  R I G H T  I N  F R O N T  O F
C A R S  A S  T H E Y  A R E  D R I V I N G  A R O U N D  T H E  C A R  P A R K .  P L E A S E  B E  M I N D F U L  O F  T H E  E N V I R O M E N T  A N D  R E M E M B E R  T O  T U R N  Y O U R
E N G I N E S  O F F  W H E N  P A R K E D .

P L E A S E  C A N  W E  R E M I N D  A L L  P A R E N T S  T O  M A K E  S U R E  C H I L D R E N  H A V E  A  H A T ,  S U N S C R E E N  O N  A N D  A  N A M E D  W A T E R
B O T T L E  I N  S C H O O L  E V E R Y  D A Y .  

Just to remind parents/carers that if they take their children out of school without authority for 5 or more days
(which do not have to be consecutive), they will be liable to receive a penalty notice. Currently the amount
payable under a penalty notice is £60.00 per parent/carer per child if paid within 21 days.Thereafter the
amount increases to £120.00 if paid between 21 and 28 days. If the penalty notice remains unpaid after 28
days, the Local Authority will consider a prosecution in the Magistrates Court. 
 
Please note that penalty notices are issued per parent/carer per child so a family of two parents and two
children will receive 4 penalty notices. Surrey County Council is not responsible for authorising pupil absence
and therefore cannot withdraw any Penalty Notice requests without the written permission of the Headteacher.

Penalty Notice Reminder

Y E A R  6
Y E A R  6  R E S I D E N T I A L  -  T H E  R E M A I N I N G  B A L A N C E  F O R  T H E  S W A N A G E  T R I P  I S  N O W  D U E .  P L E A S E  M A K E
P A Y M E N T  V I A  T H E  A R B O R  A S  S O O N  A S  P O S S I B L E .  

R E C E P T I O N
P L E A S E  E N S U R E  T H A T  Y O U R  C H I L D  H A S  A  N A M E D  W A T E R  B O T T L E  I N  S C H O O L  E V E R Y  D A Y

A N O T H E R  M A S S I V E  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  E V E R Y O N E  W H O  C O N T R I B U T E D  T O  O U R  S U P E R H E R O  D A Y  F U N D R A I S E R !  D U E  T O
Y O U R  G E N E R O U S  D O N A T I O N S ,  W E  H A V E  B E E N  A B L E  T O  M A K E  I M P R O V E M E N T S  T O  O U R  E N V I R O N M E N T .  Y O U  M A Y
H A V E  S P O T T E D  O U R  L O V E L Y  N E W  M U D  K I T C H E N ,  A  N E W  W H I T E B O A R D  I N  T H E  H O M E  C O R N E R  ( T H A T  C A N  A C T U A L L Y
W I P E  C L E A N ! )  A N D  N E W  S C O O T E R S !

Y E A R  1
T H E  Y E A R  1  P H O N I C S  S C R E E N I N G  C H E C K  I S  T A K I N G  P L A C E  I N  T H E  W E E K  C O M M E N C I N G  1 0 T H  J U N E .  L O O K
O U T  F O R  Y O U R  H A L F  T E R M  E X T R A  P R A C T I C E  A C T I V I T I E S  A N D  V I D E O S  I N  A N  E M A I L  F R O M  M R S  R I C K E T T .  

Y E A R  4
N O  R E M I N D E R S  

Y E A R  5
N O  R E M I N D E R S  

Y E A R  2

N O  R E M I N D E R S  

Y E A R  3

N O  R E M I N D E R S  



NOTE!!IMPORTANT

 

Children should be supervised at all
times. Please DO NOT drop children off

any earlier.

Thank you

after the gates close your child is late and is 
missing important learning. 

8.30 GATES OPEN
8.40 REGISTRATION
8:50 GATES CLOSE



Class Assemblies... 

Thursday Class/Year Group Assemblies (9:00-9:30)

Parents/carers are invited to attend their child/ren Class/Year Group Assemblies.
ALL up and coming dates are highlighted below. 

Please note Reception have THREE performances a year, dates will be confirmed in due course.

  Thursday 

  

  Class/Year Group

  

  Thursday 

  

  Class/Year Group

  

  Year 1

  

  Year 2

  

  09.11.23    Year 1    18.01.24    Bats  

  29.02.24    Otters    02.05.24   Rabbits

  07.03.24   Owls
  06.06.24

  

  Badgers

  

  21.03.24   Foxes

  

  No Year Group assembly

  

  Year 3

  

  Year 4

  

  23.11.23    3B    30.11.23   4HD

  13.12.23    3G    25.01.24    4C  

  28.03.24   3H   08.02.24    4E  

  27.06.24

  

  Year 3

  
 25.04.24

  Year 4

  

  Year 5

  

  Year 6

  

  14.03.24   Year 5   07.12.23    6H  

  09.05.24

  

  5C

  

  New date TBA

  

  6P

  

  23.05.24    5J  
  20.06.24

  

  6DF

  

  13.06.24

  

  5G

  

  No Year Group assembly

  



  Date
  

  Event
  

  Year Group
  

  Community Participation 
  

May 2024

Monday 27th May  - Friday 31st May Half Term

June 2024

Monday 3rd June Back to school ALL

Tuesday 4th June - Friday 7th June  Residential to Swanage Year 6

Monday 10th June - 
Wednesday 12th June 

FoG Fathers Day gift shop ALL  Main hall from from 3.20pm

Friday 14th June Year 3 Sleepover Year 3

Friday 21st June   Marwell Zoo Trip (8.30am - 2.30pm) Year 1

Tuesday 25th June  Juniors Sport's Day AM - 9am – 11.45am Years 3 - 6 Parents are invited to attend

Thursday 27th June  Infants Sport's Day AM - 9.15am – 10.45am Years 1 and 2 Parents are invited to attend

July 2024

 Tuesday 9th July Reception Sports Day -   9.15 - 10.15 Year R  Parents are invited to attend

Diarrhoea vomiting illness Recommended period to be kept away from school Comments

Diarrhoea and/or vomiting 48 hours from last episode of diarrhoea

Slap Cheek None once rash has developed High temperature,
runny nose sore

throat and headache

Conjunctivitus None

Head Lice None Treat whole family as  
soon as you spot them

Key dates for spring term...

Medication/Antibiotics and sickness...
We appreciate that many children are suffering with illnesses at this time of year and often they are easily treated with calpol, however if your
child requires antibiotics they must have had at least 24 hour’s worth of antibiotics before they can come in to school. This is in case of
allergic reaction to the medication and to reduce the spread of infection. If in doubt, please call the office.



Friends of Goldworth News 

Dates for your Diary

Freeze Pop Fridays
Fridays after half term are Freeze Pop Fridays! In the second half of the summer term freeze pops will be sold after school, and we ask that each

year group please organises volunteers according to the dates below:
Friday, 7th June – Year 5

Friday, 14th June – Year 6
Friday, 21st June – Year 4
Friday, 28th June – Year 3
Friday, 5th July – Year 2

Friday, 12th July – Year 1
Friday, 19th July – Reception

If you would like to help out (the kids can of course join you!), please let your class rep know.

Monday 10th to Wednesday 12th June – No Adults Allowed Gift Shop
Our No Adults Allowed Gift Shop will be back in June, giving your children the chance to choose a secret gift for someone special on Fathers’

Day.

For your child to take part, you need to purchase a £3 gift voucher (one voucher per gift), then bring your child to the gift shop after school on the
day you have selected and wait outside while they exchange the voucher for a gift of their choice. Vouchers are available to buy from www.pta-

events.co.uk/friendsofgoldsworth.

Friday, 28th June – Happy School Bags
Start saving up your good quality, used clothes! This is a great way to raise money for our school, while helping the environment by ensuring that

old clothes are recycled rather than ending up in landfill. Bags will be handed out to the children soon, but any plastic bag will do.

Sunday, 7th July – Summer Fayre
Don’t forget to save the date for our Summer Fayre!

Can you display an Estate Agent Board promoting the Fayre?
We are lucky to have arranged a sponsorship deal with Seymours Estate Agents in Woking to advertise the School Fayre, and need volunteers to
allow an advertising board to be displayed on their property. The boards will be put up approximately three weeks before the fayre, and removed

after the event. This is a fantastic opportunity to raise a significant amount of money for the school with a minimum amount of effort.

If you or your friends and family can display a board at your property, then please let us know. We need to get the boards ordered in time, so if
you could email us at chair@goldsworthfriends.org.uk with the following details BEFORE 7th June it would be greatly appreciated:

Name
Address

Telephone number
Email address

Any special request as to where to place the board

We need Raffle Prizes!
If you work for a company that can donate a prize to the school, we would very much appreciate it. For instance, tickets to sporting events, one-off

experiences, electronic items etc. Please email chair@goldsworthfriends.org.uk if you are able to contribute.

Committee News
The Friends of Goldsworth is currently led by two co-chairs who, supported by a small committee of other parent volunteers, organise our PTA

events and decide how the funds we raise are spent. One of our co-chairs will be leaving us this summer, so we will need someone to fill this role
from September (this could be more than one person, with the role of chair split between them).

Volunteering for the Friends of Goldsworth is a great way to become more involved in school life, getting to know the staff, pupils and other
parents, while helping to raise money to enhance our children’s school experience. If you are interested in finding out more about joining our

friendly team, please email info@goldsworthfriends.org.uk or speak to a member of our committee.

Keep Updated Remember to follow us on Facebook www.facebook.com/friendsofgoldsworth and Instagram
www.instagram.com/friendsofgoldsworth for updates and reminders. We also have a costume swap group on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2057262757820608, where you can find second hand costumes for class performances and other school
dress up days.

http://events.co.uk/friendsofgoldsworth
mailto:chair@goldsworthfriends.org.uk
mailto:chair@goldsworthfriends.org.uk
mailto:info@goldsworthfriends.org.uk
http://www.facebook.com/friendsofgoldsworth
http://www.instagram.com/friendsofgoldsworth
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2057262757820608


School Lunches
School lunches are currently available to order for after half term until the end of this academic year. Please place your
orders through the Arbor app or website, remembering there is a 5 day cut off to allow the kitchen to order the food in. If
there are any days for which you have missed the deadline you will need to provide a packed lunch from home for your
child on those days. 
 
Whilst you are in Arbor, please top up your meals account balance if it is running low, particularly if your child is in Year 6 as
any outstanding balance will need to be cleared before the end of the academic year. Thank you. 
 
Please note that we have received notification from Twelve15 that with effect from September 2024 the price for a
school lunch will rise to £2.80 per meal. If you believe you may be eligible for Free School Meals please ask at the
School Office for a form and this can be checked for you. 
 
If your child would prefer to bring a packed lunch from home on any day that you have ordered a school lunch for please do
let us know by email to lunches@goldsworthprimary.co.uk so that we can cancel the school lunch with the kitchen.  

 

Packed Lunches
Here at Goldsworth Primary we believe it is our joint responsibility to teach our children about healthy eating habits and
having a nutritious lunch can positively affect behaviour in the classroom thereby making learning easier. Please see below
a simple visual guide outlining the sort of things we would hope to see in your child’s packed lunch.   
 
Please remember we are a nut free school and therefore please ensure foods containing nuts are NOT brought into school
at all, either as part of a packed lunch or snack. 
  
Thank you for your co-operation, if you have any queries or require further information please
email lunches@goldsworthprimary.co.uk﻿. 
 

 

School Lunches...

This is an example 
of what your child's
packed lunch could
contain, we are not
expecting children to
have all of these in 
their lunch box.

What goes in my lunch box 

mailto:lunches@goldsworthprimary.co.uk
mailto:lunches@goldsworthprimary.co.uk


13th May 

 Week
 commencing
 

 PM
 

 AM
 

3rd June

Swimming... 

 Monday
 

 Tuesday
 

 Wednesday
 

 Thursday
 

 PM
 

 AM
 

 Week
 commencing
 

3rd June  

PM

AM

Hedgehogs

Owls Owls 6DF FREE

HedgehogsHedgehogs Hedgehogs

10th June

3G

FREE FREE FREE 3G

Year 6FREE FREE



 
On Tuesday 21st May, 9 of our Year 5 and 6 children went to Pirbright to take part in a cross country
even. Amy, Hania, Olivia, Holly, Termeh, Tyler, Jacob, Matt and Sam were all increidble and they should
all be so proud of themselves. A particular mention needs to go to Matt and Jacob who both had top 10
finishes and received medals.

Each of our team ran a 1km race before coming together into two relay teams to run a second race
(where Jacob even ran two legs)! Despite the rain, the children ran on and never gave up as they ran
through forest, up hills and across slippery grass. Seeing the final bursts each of them put in as they
approached the finish line was tremendous to watch. The most impressive part of the event for me, was
the camaraderie between our Goldsworth children. Even after their own races, they were all up cheering
their team mates on and looking for any opportunity to encourage them. 

They all congratulated each other and celebrated together. Well done to every single one of you! These
were tough races and you all showed incredible determination. You were all fantastic representatives of
Goldsworth and we could not be prouder of you all.

Cross Country Tuesday 21st May...



Congratulations to Scarlett in year 6 who is playing the role of Alice Creel in Stranger Things
The First Shadow at the Phoenix Theatre in London’s West End.

After a lengthy audition process for director Stephen Daldry, Scarlett was chosen to play
Alice Creel, and also another surprise character in the production, which has just won
several Olivier Awards. This is her second West End role, after performing in the original cast
of Mrs Doubtfire last year. 

https://uk.strangerthingsonstage.com/

SCARLETT DAVIS (6DF)

https://uk.strangerthingsonstage.com/


Monday
Library - Lunchtime club with Mrs Read

Times Table Rock stars (Years 5 and 6) - Lunchtime club with Mrs Cox
Art and Creativity (Years 3 - 6) - Lunchtime club with Mrs Knight

Chess club (Years 4 and 5) - After school club (applications have already closed)

Tuesday
Library - Lunchtime club with Mrs Read

Love to Write - After school club with Miss Grainger (3:20 - 4:20pm)
Rounders (Years 5-6) - After school club with Miss Pether and Mr Gunning (3:20 - 4:20 pm)

Indoor cricket (Years 5 - 6) - Lunchtime club with Mr Gunning

Wednesday
Choir (Years 3 - 6) - Lunchtime club with Miss Wishart

Thursday
Girls' Football (Years 4 - 6) - After school club with Miss Baird and Mr Funnell (3:20 - 4:30pm)

Times table rockstars (Years 3 and 4) - Lunchtime club with Mrs Dean
Maths club (Years 4 - 6) - lunchtime club with Mrs Barrett

Drama club (Years 3 - 6) - lunchtime club with Mis Edwards
Ukulele club (Years 3 - 6) - Morning club with Mrs Kozlowski (8 - 8:30 am)

Friday
Maths games (Year 1 and 2) - lunchtime club with Mrs Samuel

Love to Write club (Year 1 and 2) - lunchtime club with Mrs Rickett
Pokemon club (Year 3 - 6) - lunchtime club with Mrs Foley

Cooking club (Invitation by Pupil Parliament) - after school with Mrs Strang

As well as the clubs on offer by our school staff, we also have the following clubs running by external providers:
French, Spanish, Upskills football, Tennis with NT sports, Cricket with NT sports, Football with NT sports, Music

with Surrey Arts, Rock steady, Mindfulness, Fencing, Dodgeball with NT sports and Taekwondo.

School Clubs...
Clubs for the summer term have now started, there is no requirement to sign up for any of the 

lunch time clubs for your child to attend.

All the teacher-led after school clubs are now FULL. 
 We will open the clubs up on Arbor as and when spaces become available.

 For any of the external clubs, please book directly with the providers. 



For further detai ls or to request a registration pack
please email  admin@goldenowlsnursery.co.uk or call  01483 728276

September 2024 session availability

We have sessions available for 2 year old children this September and
some half day sessions available for 3 year old children.

We provide full day care, 50 weeks of the year for children aged  
2 - 4 years. 

We are open Monday to Friday 
from 7.30am to 6.30pm.

SEPTEMBER 2024
SESSION AVAILABILITY

mailto:admin@goldenowlsnursery.co.uk


Wise Owl club
The Club offers a wide variety of activities ranging from arts and crafts and forest school to 

multi-sports run by our experienced playworkers. There is a large range of resources to entertain the
children. We also make use of the school halls, the playgrounds and climbing structures (weather and

light permitting) and our environmental area for forest school. A varied menu is available ranging from hot
and cold snacks. The After School Club runs from the end of school day to 6.00pm (except on the last day

of term when it closes at 4.30pm as school also finishes early).

Please note if you need to contact Wise Owl when the main school office has closed, we are the
same telephone number as the school, option 5 will put through to us.

On behalf of all the team at Wise Owl we wish you all a lovely half term break.

Thank you.
Best wishes

From the Wise Owl team
wiseowl@goldsworthprimary.co.uk

 

Goldsworth Primary School, 
Bridge Barn Lane, Woking

Surrey. GU21 6NL
01483 771321 office@goldsworthprimary.co.uk  

https://goldsworthprimary.co.uk

mailto:wiseowl@goldsworthprimary.co.uk
mailto:admin@goldsworthprimary.co.uk


£10 offer grants access to two adults (over 16) and three children (over the age of 5), or one adult and four children. Children under 5 qualify for free entry. Offer valid for
day entry only. Offer valid for families of students who attended RHS Wisley on a school visit with selected schools only. One redemption per student
only. Garden ticket must be booked in advance at link provided. Bus has limited capacity, so is subject to availability. Offer valid for visits booked until 30 June 2024.
RHS Registered Charity no. 222879 / SC038262
Registered Charity No 222897/SC038262.

Discover an amazing
family day out
PLENTY FOR CURIOUS
KIDS TO ENJOY
We recently welcomed your child to RHS Garden Wisley
on their school trip. Now we’re inviting you and your family
to visit with an exclusive special offer.
For a limited time only, enjoy a fabulous day out for just £10 for the
whole family. Either 2 adults and up to 3 children, or 1 adult and up
to 4 children, can visit for this special price. Parking on site is free,
or use our shuttle bus from Woking station at no additional charge.
Book your visit here or scan the QR code

£10
FOR A FAMILY 

D A Y  O U T *



ntsports
PROFESSIONAL SPORTS COACHING

Tues 28th, Weds 29th, Thurs 30th
(3 days)

Multi-Sports and Activities
Fun and engaging
sporting activities
to promote skills

and team-building
@ Goldsworth Primary

Girls and Boys 
Reception to Yr 6

For dates & more info visit ntsports.co.uk

Starting fromLess than£3.60 per hour

MAYMAYMAY
HALF TERMHALF TERMHALF TERM   
HOLIDAYHOLIDAYHOLIDAY
CAMPCAMPCAMP







Free online courses: understanding your baby, child or teenager :: Children and Family Health Surrey
(childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk)

Some of the courses available listed below:
·        Understanding your child

·        Understanding your child's feelings
·        Understanding your child's mental health and wellbeing

·        Understanding your teenager's brain
·        Understanding the impact of the pandemic on your teenager

·        Understanding the impact of the pandemic on your child
·        Understanding your brain (for teenagers only!)

·        Understanding your feelings (for teenagers only!)
·        Understanding your child with additional needs/learning disabilities

·        Understanding your relationships
·        Understanding your own trauma. 

The link below takes you to the Surrey County Council website with the link to register on the courses
listed above or you can use the other link.

Register for free online guides for families - Surrey County Council (surreycc.gov.uk)

 

https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/services/free-online-guides-families
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/services/free-online-guides-families
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/children/support-and-advice/families/support-and-advice/parenting-courses-and-advice/online-guides




Free Courses for parents and carers
Surrey Family Learning offer FREE courses
and workshops to help you create a
better family life.

Do you want to help your child or
teenager to improve their behaviour,
development and learning?

Book onto one of our tailored courses 
today to begin supporting you and 
your family. Find more information at: 

surreycc.gov.uk/familylearning

FAMILY
LEARNING

Parenting Help understand 
your children and teenagers’
behaviour, anxiety and mental
health.
English as an Additional 
Language Support for you 
and your child with English 
and how education in 
England works.

Maths Learn about methods 
used in schools today.
Literacy Learn about how 
English is taught in schools today.
Cookery Be inspired and cook 
healthy family dishes together.

Courses available

...or scan here



THE GATEWAY TO
SUMMER FUN

Standard Activity Day – 9am to 4pm £30.00                          £135.00 
03/06-07/06 – Daily rate only (5% discount) £28.50

Extended Activity Day – 8:15am to 5:45pm £35.00              £157.50
03/06–07/06 – Daily rate only (5% discount) £33.25

Based at The Hermitage and Oaktree schools, we welcome all 
children between the ages of 4 to 11 (school year Reception to
Year 6) from our local community. During the day, our qualified 
and experienced staff aim to provide a home from home 
experience whilst providing the children with a choice of inside
and outside activities that stimulate the imagination. We offer:
den building, exploring nature in our Wildlife Garden and Forest
School environments; sports, games and water splay. Bring your 
own bike and helmet and enjoy riding around the Oaktree 
grounds with your friends. Meanwhile inside, activities are 
provided such as arts and crafts, board games and cooking on 
some days.

DAY COST WEEKLY COST
Monday to Friday

How to Book: Please book on Scopay. If you have any queries please email
clubs@Oaktree.surrey.sch.uk with the header ‘Holiday Club’ or call on 01483 474981 (Mon-Fri

9:30am to 3:30pm).
 BOOKINGS WILL CLOSE AT 9.00am MONDAY 20th MAY 2024

(10% Discount) ,Activity Package

@ Oaktree and Hermitage Holiday Club
TUESDAY 28 MAY to FRIDAY 7 JUNE



New Parent Courses from Surrey County Council

Surrey County Council have just released 4 pages worth of new courses for parents, held
virtually and covering topics which include:

helping your child make friends,
building your child's resilience,
helping your child with anxiety,
who's in charge for aggressive children
understanding your child's behaviour,
developing self-esteem,
managing your child's self harm,
supporting your teenager,
building your child's confidence,
understanding masking,
supporting your child with LGBTQ+,
first steps to understanding EBSNA

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/adult-learning/courses/search?
category=FAMLRN&subCategory=WIDERFAMPA

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/adult-learning/courses/search?category=FAMLRN&subCategory=WIDERFAMPA
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/adult-learning/courses/search?category=FAMLRN&subCategory=WIDERFAMPA

